
Gargunnock Walking Group 

 

The Gargunnock Walking Group has continued to meet on alternative Thursdays and in the last few 

months has enjoyed some very successful walks.  We have attempted to have a theme to walks and at 

this time of year it has been enjoying the autumn colours.  A few weeks ago we not only enjoyed the 

autumn colours in Glen Artney but we also saw and heard stags calling for their mates.  Other recent 

successful walks have been Lady Mary’s Walk along the banks of the River Earn at Crieff and The 

Birks of Aberfeldy.  The colours were spectacular, good weather was enjoyed, and refreshments taken 

at local hostelries. 

During the coming winter days we may plan shorter more local walks but still with refreshments to be 

had after the walk.  If you are interested in participating in the walks, call me on 01786 860608 or 

drop me an email to edmond.mansion@btinternet.com. 

Dates for December walks will be 7th and 21st. 

Dates for January walks will be 4th and 18th. 
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Touch Estate 

 

Kelpies to Falkirk Wheel 


